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To the boundary committee .

With reference to the upcoming decision on LEA boundaries | wish to state that it is
imperative that the areas of Swords and its environs should remain within the LEA of Fingal
in order to serve the best interest of all residents and businesses in these areas .

Yours Sincerely
Tony Daly



